
 

Parking Information for Dr. Kurtz’s 

patients at St Thomas Midtown 

 
Day of surgery you will park on the 6th floor in the 

Midstate Parking Garage. 

 

There is not a physical address for the parking garage, but 

if you are using a GPS system for directions it is helpful to 

enter “275 20th Avenue North” as the address.  You will 

enter the MidState Parking Garage off 20th Avenue which 

is a one-way street (#1 on map).  You will then proceed up 

the parking garage (#2 on map) to the 6th floor.   

 

Once you have parked on the 6th floor, please stay in your 

car, and call 615-284-8348.  If you arrive before 5 am, 

please wait until after 5 am to call.  Please be patient, 

someone will be with you as soon as possible.  

 

Someone from the surgery team will notify you when to 

proceed to the elevator doors on the 6th floor where you 

and your visitor will be screened. 

 

If you are negative for signs and symptoms of Covid, 

someone will take you and your 1 visitor up the M elevator 

to the 8th floor.  
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